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UPDATE ANNOUNCEMENT ON THE FIRE SAFETY INSPECTION BY SINGAPORE CIVIL 

DEFENCE FORCE 

 

 

All capitalised terms used herein shall unless otherwise defined, have the meanings ascribed to them 

in the Company’s announcement dated 26 October 2022 (the “Previous Announcement”).  

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of EuroSports Global Limited (the “Company”, and together with 

its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Previous Announcement in connection with the fire safety 

inspection conducted on 20 October 2022 by Singapore Civil Defence Force (“SCDF”).  

 

The Board wishes to inform that SCDF has issued a Fire Safety Certificate on 11 July 2023 after the 

satisfactory completion of additions and alterations work done to the Group’s workshop located at 24 

Leng Kee Road, level 8 in accordance with the requirement of the Fire Safety Act.     

 

The Board wishes to further inform that the Company is not subject to any penalty or fine except for the 

cost of additions and alterations which is not material in respect to the current financial year.  

 

 

By Order of the Board 

 

Goh Kim San 

Executive Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 

3 August 2023 

 

This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the 

Company's Sponsor, RHT Capital Pte. Ltd. (the "Sponsor"), for compliance with the relevant rules of 

the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the "SGX-ST"). 

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 

responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements 

or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement. 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Mah How Soon, Registered Professional, 36 Robinson Road, 

#10-06 City House, Singapore 068877, sponsor@rhtgoc.com  

 

 


